
 

 

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

 

Dear Digital Leaders and parents, 

Apologies for the delay to restarting Digital Leaders this term.  A combination 

of Bank Holidays and courses set me off with a lack of Mondays! 

Digital Leaders will resume until the end of term.  The dates are as follows: 

16th May 

23rd May 

30th May – Half Term 

6th June – Closed for Jubilee 

13th June  

20th June 

27th June 

4th July – No meeting 

11th July – Last meeting of the year 

 

Thank you, 

Miss Earl 


